
From: McDougall, Robert
To: townadmin@wallingfordvt.com
Subject: Public Records Act request
Date: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 12:37:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Sandi:  Consistent with our phone conversation, we will consider your 11/28/18 access to public
records act request to the Attorney General’s Office withdrawn.
 
As we discussed, the Vermont Agency of Natural Resources’ (ANR) Public Records website is available
here: https://anr.vermont.gov/public-records  - on that page you will find a list of Agency Records
Officers and Liaisons, along with ANR’s Public Records Policies.
 
Sincerely,

Robert F. McDougall
Assistant Attorney General
Chief, Environmental Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
(802) 828-3186
robert.mcdougall@vermont.gov
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